Seacroft Grange Primary School, Moresdale Lane, Leeds, LS14 6JR
 0113 2605385
       www.seacroftgps.org.uk          Twitter: @SeacroftGPS
Headteacher: Mr Chris Florey
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Dear Parent/Carer,

Happy new year everyone! I hope you had a great Christmas break and that Father Christmas was very kind to you all!

Lots to look forward to over this half-term – trips galore for lots of classes – ensuring children are excited about their learning. We’ve also got a Planetarium coming into school later in the term as our whole-school experience. Remember this is all part of the 84 experience pledge where all children receive a class and a whole-school experience EVERY half-term – adding up to 84 over their time at Seacroft Grange.
 
Just a reminder about the purpose of this newsletter; I’m not a great believer in homework but do believe in home-learning. I don’t expect my teachers to set regular homework – some choose to, especially in upper KS2, but the second part of this newsletter (the part that’s written by your child’s class teacher) is the ‘homework’ (or home learning) for that half-term. 

Please do go out and about with your family, read – just  10 minutes a day with your child – and  take time to talk. These are the things that will most benefit your children and ensure they’re happy and ready to learn in school. I love technology but I’m aware how much time our children spend in front of a screen. I’m sure you can appreciate that we need to support our children to engage in social activities as well as enjoying time on a phone, tablet or computer.

Just a reminder from last half-term that the office will now be sending text messages if your child has had a bumped head instead of making phone calls. Your child will also receive their bumped head letter from the first aider. Please make sure that we have the correct mobile number for you should we need to contact you in an emergency.

You know the drill by now – I’m here to help make problems smaller and then put them in the bin, never to be seen again! Come and find me on the gate at the beginning or end of the day or alternatively make an appointment to see me with the office. If you’re pleased with something we’ve done then tell us too. It’d be great to share a compliment with one of my members of staff.

Best wishes
Chris Florey, Headteacher
To support learning in Brazil for this half term you could:

	Subject
	What we are learning
	Ideas for home learning

	English
	Diary writing from World war 2.
	Weekly spellings.
Bug club reading online.

	Maths
	Factors, multiples and prime numbers.
Fractions.
	Times tables up to 12x12.

	Computing and ICT
	Computer programming using Sketch.
	

	History
	WW2 – The Blitz
	Visit your local library and find out more about World war 2.

	Geography
	World at war
	Visit your local library and find out where World war 2 happened and who it happened to.

	Music
	Music during 1940’s
	

	Art & DT (Design Technology)
	World war 2 poster campaign. 
	

	PE (Physical Education)
	Invasion games.
	

	Personal Development
	Growing up. Changes to our bodies.
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                 At Seacroft Grange Primary School we want the best for and the best from everyone in our learning community.

Investing in GOLD standard.
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